
October 26, 2012 

Tobin Rockley 
Rockley Family Foundation 
P.O. Box 260818 
Lakewood,CO 80226 

Dear Tobin; 

~~~E~t!Ea~ 
FOUNDATION 

On behalf of the Arapahoe Community College (ACC) Foundation, I would like to thank you for your 

generous donation of $1,000.00. Your commitment to helping students and College programs in our 

community is sincerely appreciated. Your gift will be designated to the Rockley Family Foundation 

Scholarship as you have requested. 

Each year we continue to advance our mission of creating public awareness and fund ing resources that 
provide financial assistance and broad-based community support for Arapahoe Community College's 
students and programs. Private support for academic programs and scholarships allow us to strengthen 
the College and benefit our students in ways which simply are not attainable if we rely on state funding 
and tuition alone. 

Thank you again for your continued support of our efforts to promote the goals of Arapahoe Community 
College and its students by raising funds and awareness. 

If you would like more information about the ACC Foundation, please call303.797.5881 or email us 
foundation@arapahoe.edu. 

Warm Regards, 

!k:k;-~ 
Courtne::J,hfelm 
Executive Director 
ACC Foundation 

Arapahoe Community College Foundation is a SOl( c) (3) tax-exempt charitable organization that raises and manages private 

funds for the benefit of Arapahoe Community College. Under Internal Revenue Service guidelines, you may be entitled to 

deduct the full value of your gift(s) if ACC has not provided goods or services in return for your donation. If you have questions, 

please contact the ACC Foundation at 303-797-5881. 

The ACC Foundation federal tax ID number is #23-7093127. 
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